
 

Question Number Question Response 
2.3.4 An updated version of the 

Construction Environmental 
Management Plan (CEMP) has 
been submitted at Deadline 4 
[version 3, REP4-003].  
 
Please confirm whether you are 
content with the contents of 
the updated CEMP and provide 
any comments you may have. 

The Local Planning Authority 
have considered the 
information within the update 
CEMP which has been 
submitted at Deadline 4.   
 
The Local Planning Authority do 
not wish to raise any objection 
to the updated CEMP and has 
taken into consideration those 
issues discussed at the Issue 
Specific Hearings. 

2.4.2 Is the Council content with the 
amendment to Requirement 5 
of the draft DCO [version 3, 
REP4-005], which secures that 
the external lighting schemes 
for both construction and 
operation of the Proposed 
Development must accord with 
the Guidance Notes for the 
Reduction of Obtrusive Light 
GN01:2011? 

The Local Planning Authority 
note the amendment made to 
Requirement 5 of the draft 
DCO.   
 
The reference to the Guidance 
Notes for the Reduction of 
Obtrusive Light GN01:2011 is 
considered to be acceptable 
and the Local Planning 
Authority have no issue with 
the wording of Requirement 5  

 

 


